
 Did you know that US students lose an average of 2.6 months of math learning over 
summer months? 

 

 Did you know that MPS students lose an average of 12% in reading proficiency    
during the summer? 

 

 You Can HELP!!!

Dear Family, 
 
 For the first time ever, all MPS students in grades Y5-8 may apply to participate in the 
Summer Learning Academy!!!  Just like an athlete needs to exercise regularly to stay at the top 
of his game, so do students!  During summer months students need to continue to exercise 
their brains, to keep the new connections made during the school year!!! The MPS Summer 
Learning Academy is designed around your child’s interests and academic needs; stretching 
every child’s reading, writing and math levels. It will be an opportunity for students to get a 
jump start on the upcoming school year and continue connections with friends over summer 
months. Students in Summer Learning Academy will: 
 Research topics of personal interest through an inquiry cycle 
 Choose books that they find interesting 
 Be a part of a book club 
 Engage in DreamBox and math games  
 Have an iPad or Chromebook to use in their classroom 
 Receive small group and individualized instruction  

Important Information 

 Summer Learning Academy meets 

from July 10-August 17 

 Hours are from 8:15am-12:15pm, 

Monday—Thursday 

 Free Breakfast and Lunch! 

 Bussing is available  

 SLA is held at Monroe High School 

Registration Information 

 Seats are limited 

 Click Here to Apply in English 

 Click Here to Apply in Spanish  

 Students who are accepted will be notified by 

June 1st with a letter and classroom placement 

 

Monroe Public Schools  

Summer Learning Academy 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeXBXtDhaNojYvd-heyCsCTkN0xCCSInFvsduuG1biBknDTWg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfN4wV9CcJ6xgNIQJHVVwnajMPKwjonZcB2h1J-TbdYvGd2NQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

